
2025 NH Parent 
Involvement Survey:

How well does your school involve 
parents to improve results for 

children in special education?

Scan the QR Code

WHAT IS THE 2025 NH PARENT INVOLVEMENT SURVEY?
The New Hampshire Department of Education (NHED) is conducting its annual Parent 
Involvement survey for parents of students who receive special education services. This survey 
assesses how effectively school districts engage families to improve services for children with 
disabilities.

Please complete one survey for each child you have receiving special education services. All 
responses are anonymous. 

WHY SHOULD YOU TAKE IT?
• Share your experience to strengthen

parent-school partnerships.

• Ensure your district and state hear what matters
to families.

• Higher participation means more accurate
results.

• This survey will only take a few minutes to
complete.

TAKE THE SURVEY




